TO THE HONOURABLE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of certain concerned citizens of Australia draws to the attention of the House that

The 2011 World Environment Day is Sunday, 5 June: the time is ripe for Australia to make two big steps forward for
our environment.

We therefore ask the House to put a price on pollution that reduces carbon emissions and replaces Australia’s
dirtiest power stations, like Hazelwood, with clean energy. Furthermore, it’s time to get serious about saving Australia’s lifeblood - the mighty
Murray-Darling - for future generations. The Basin Plan must return enough water to save the Murray-Darling river system.

2011 is the year to get serious about safeguarding our environment. This year, put an effective price on pollution and save the Murray-Darling,
forever.





